
 

 

 

Nourishing the fitrah of each unique child 

Newsletter – Issue 12 

  27.03.2023  

Assalaamu alaykum wa rahmatullaahi wa barakaatuh, 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We pray that you are in the best of health and Eemaan. 

Staff Update

As Spring term 1 ends, half term break commences on: Monday 13th February 
until Friday 17th February 2023. 

 
School returns on: Monday 20th February 2023 at 8:45am as usual. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Teachers are available for brief conversations at the end of the school day. 
Parents can also write messages to the teachers, as necessary, using the blue 
communication book. 
 

Upcom 

Upcoming Events

 

Reminder of the week: Ramadan 
 

“The month of Ramadan is that in which was revealed the 
Qur’aan, a guidance for the people and clear proofs of 

guidance and criterion…”  
(Surah Baqarah: 185) 

 

 

Lego Club 

Lego Club resumes on Thursday 27th 
April 2023 

Half Term Break 
Date: Monday 10th April until 
Monday 24th April 2023 
School recommences: Tuesday 
25th April 2023 

Parent - Teacher Meetings 

Dates: Friday 7th April 2023 
 

Last day of Spring Term 2 

Dates: Thursday 6th April 2023 

Ramadan Mubarak! 
 

Ramadan  

As this blessed and Holy month is upon us, we understand that some 

children will take part in fasting for Ramadan, if this is the case parents 

should notify the class teacher via the communication book and the 

school this includes full day fasts and half day fasts. 

 

School timings will be unchanged during Ramadan; starting at 8:45am 

and ending at 3:15pm. 

 

Attendance During Ramadan Fasting during Ramadan will be challenging 

for our learners and our teachers are sensitive to this when planning 

activities during lessons and will always double check with children at the 

beginning of the day if they are fasting or not. 

 

Reporting absences  
 

We would like to remind parents that if your child(ren) is not able to 
attend school for any reason, the school should be notified beforehand 
either through calling or via email. Any child(ren) who does not attend, 
and the school has not been notified, will be automatically written as 
having an unauthorised absence. 

 

 
 
 



 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Punctuality  
 

Punctuality is extremely important as it ensures that your child does not miss out on vital school routines, 
however, if your child is going to be late in the morning or collected late after school, the school should be 
notified either through email by calling the school office and leaving a voice message.  
 

Parents meeting  
 

Face to face parents’ meetings will take place on Monday 7th April 2023. Emails will be sent out this week with 
specifically allocated times slots. If any families are unable to attend their allocated time, please kindly let the 
school know by calling or emailing: office@uniqueacademy.education.  
 

Holidays 
 

We break for the last 10 days of Ramadan, commencing from Monday 10th April,2023. The children’s first day 
back will be on Tuesday 25th April,2023. 
 

 
Withdrawal Policy  
 

We would like to remind all parents that by enrolling your child at the school you have agreed to pay the FULL 
annual fee. Parents must give a full term’s written withdrawal notice before withdrawing a child from the school, 
or a full term’s notice fee will be payable in lieu. Notice is deemed given by parents when submitted in writing 
or by using the Withdrawal Notice Form available from the office and received by the school. Notice given orally 
or to any other person will not be considered valid.  
 

If you wish to withdraw your child at the end of this academic year, you must give a full term’s written 
withdrawal notice by the last date of the spring term, Friday 7th April 2023. 
 

 Withdrawal forms can be requested from office@uniqueacademy.education or collected from the school 
office. 
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